

23<sup>rd</sup> April 2018

**Hereford Cathedral Junior School** 

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parents,

Yours sincerely.

## Year 4, 'We the Curious' 2018

As part of our Science lessons, Year 4 will be travelling to 'We the Curious' on Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2018. The visit will provide time for the children to visit the 'Explore' exhibits in the main halls as well as a 'Changing Materials' workshop and a visit to the Planetarium.

The cost of the trip will be £21. Please return a cheque for this amount made payable to 'Hereford Cathedral School' with your permission slip. There may be an opportunity to visit the gift shop and I suggest spending money of no more than £5.00.

I would be grateful if you could drop your child off at Broad Street (outside Pizza Express), at the earlier time of 8.00am. Collection will be back at school at approximately 4.15pm.

Children are to wear school uniform and may bring a non-fizzy drink and snack to eat upon arrival at Bristol. If your child has a school lunch, a packed lunch will be provided, otherwise please provide a packed lunch as usual.

If your child requires travel sickness tablets please ensure they take these at the appropriate time before departure and tablets for the return journey may be given in a labelled envelope to Dr Barber. We will use medical information and contact details collected at the start of the school year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any updates to this information.

Samplince		
Mrs S. Price		

## Year 4 - 'We the Curious' Trip - 2nd May 2018

l give my consent for	Form
to attend the Year 4 trip to 'We the Curious' on Wednesday payable to 'Hereford Cathedral School' for £21.	2nd May 2018 and attach a cheque made
Signed	

Please return to the School Office by Friday 27<sup>th</sup> April 2018